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People spend many years and a lot of money becoming healthcare practitioners. 

They are the experts on what is best for a patient's health. To have an insurance 

company or non-medical panel determine what I need to stay healthy is disgusting. 

They are centered on profit only, and the continued use of such a system makes 

being a doctor or nurse prohibitive, in part because their liabity insurance rates are so 

high.  Cut corporations out of healthcare decisions. 


